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ICARC  NEWSLETTER 

Officers for 2018:
President - Doug Fitzsimmons K3LAB
Vice President - Harry Dushac K3FSE
Treasurer - Terry Carnahan KB3JOD
Secretary -  Chris Edwards N3VFK

Additional Board Members for 2018:
1. Dave Dzelsky N3DZ
2. Craig Bigler AB3XA
3. Jerry Kiehl WB3DUD
4. Cass Fitzgerald, N3FLO
5. Larry Freeman N3LT

LOCAL HAPPENINGS: 
 nothing new to report

 NATIONAL AND INTERNATIONAL HAPPENINGS:
 As most of you may know by now, the ARRL has a new CEO.  Howard E. Michel, WB2ITX. He has an 
interesting story to tell of his early involvement in ham radio as a young boy.  It may ring home for many of us. 
See page 9 of the December, 2018 issue of QST.

OTHER INFORMATION
 

Reminder:   The new county repeater, WB3CGY,  is operational.  The frequency pair is 146.745/146.145
and the PL tone is 131.8.  The repeater is now operating at high power, with a  1.5 s hang-time and a courtesy 
tone. 

Reminder: Club dues for the new year are now due.  The form may be  downloaded from the W3BMD website.  
Reminder:  Several ICARC members meet every Saturday moring for breakfast in the back room of  the

Indiana Eat n' Park restaurant. 

If anyone would like to include information or write an article for the Newsletter please let Larry Freeman, know by email at: 
wd4hoz@gmail.com .The only caveats are:  The editor reserves the right to alter the format for publication purposes. The content may
also be modified contingent upon accuracy and appropriateness of the contained material.  The latter would, of course, be subject to 
the approval of the original author.
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